From: NJ Blocklaying Ltd

To: DP Hearings

Subject: Gertrude Saddlery

Date: Thursday, 20 October 2022 10:55:29 AM
Hello,

I am emailing you because I strongly feel that, in light of the revision
by the developer dated 17th October, there is no longer enough time
for my wife and I to review, analyse and respond to the revised
submissions/evidence.

I do not believe the process being rushed like this is fair. We need to be
given the opportunity to take time over something which will impact our
lives so hugely.

I also do not feel that the commissioners are being given enough time
to thoroughly consider everything when neither side are being given
sufficient time to consider the evidence.

Kind regards

Nathan Pringle
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